
Fryeburg Water Company 
24 Portland Street, Suite #1 

Fryeburg, ME 04037 
(207) 935-2010 

 
 
 
 
July 1, 2010 
 
 
Dear Customers: 
 
The 2010 rate case (Docket No.: 2010-8) of the Fryeburg Water Company (FWC) was resolved 

through a Stipulation with the Public Advocate and approved by the Maine Public Utilities 

Commission (Commission) on April 16, 2010.  

 

The Stipulation represents an increase of $62,257 over the 2009 revenues, or a 12.9% increase 

over the Company’s actual 2009 operating revenues for service on or after April 1, 2010. 

 

The rate case is now before the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission for review and we 

hope to have approval by the next billing cycle for our East Conway customers. 

 

Enclosed are Fryeburg Water Company’s Revised Schedule of Rates as well as your July 2010 

invoice for water service, which reflects the rate increase retroactive to April 1, 2010.  

 

I am available at the Fryeburg Water Company office on Monday and Thursday for any 

questions and can be reached by phone at 207-935-2010 on those days or on my cell phone 207-

890-7724 most any time.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Jean Andrews 

Office Manager 
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